
Schools should ban electronic devices. They are proven to be a great distraction in 
class. Some people think that it is needed for the time and emergencies. It is crucial 
we minimize distractions and become more strict with our rules. 

Improved version:  
In classrooms across the country, a silent thief is stealing our children’s focus: 
electronic devices. Students, their heads bowed to the constant buzz of 
notifications and eyes glued to the piercing blue light of screens, are trapped in an 
endless cycle of scrolling and messaging. Do we really want our precious, 
developing children to fall prey to the digital cage of distractions? To be bound to 
mindlessly devouring video after video, message after message? The dark intent 
behind corporations and their profit-driven digital marketing strategies often goes 
unnoticed, as they exploit the easily manipulated minds of students. According to a 
2022 study by the Journal of Educational Psychology, students who use electronic 
devices in class score 15% lower on exams than their peers who do not. As Mia, a 
social media monitor, warns,  “Our children must be protected from these 
distractions, especially in the classroom, because they can significantly hinder their 
learning and development.”  Every scroll distracts. Every flash disrupts. Every 
sound derails. These distractions trap us in a hamster wheel, spinning endlessly, 
only to find ourselves further from our goals and losing invaluable knowledge. Isn’t 
it time we prioritize our children’s future over the fleeting allure of screens? By 
banning electronic devices in schools, we can reclaim our classrooms as sanctuaries 
of learning, free from the relentless pull of digital distractions.


